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The Panetta Institute for Public Policy 

June 27, 2014 

Walter Tribley, Ph.D. 
Superintendent/President 
Monterey Peninsula College 
980 Fremont Street 
Monterey, California 93940 

Dear Walt: 

Thank you very much for your time, your knowledge, expertise and your example of public 
spiritedness for the students enrolled in the Panetta Institute’s fifteenth annual Education for 
Leadership in Public Service seminar. In the end, the week consisted of thirty-five speakers in 
twenty-one panels/sessions that featured insights on great leadership, that offered opportunities 
to ask questions and that provided inspiration to these young men and women anxious to begin 
their next year in student government. As you witnessed by the students’ enthusiasm, your 
contribution was invaluable, deeply appreciated and very informative. Just as significantly, we 
never take for granted how fortunate we are to have your support for this program. 

There is a quip that states there are no traffic jams on the extra mile. The example of your life 
demonstrated the verity of this insight for our students; the necessity of hard work and 
perseverance for a life of happiness and success. And, your participation in this seminar 
provided tangible evidence of your faith in this next generation and your belief that America’s 
best days may yet lie in the future. 

Until we next talk or correspond, again, thank our very much for your support of the Panetta 
Institute and all that you are doing for the betterment of our great nation. 

Sincerely, 

Leon Panetta 
- 	Cman 

LEPJP: rk/p 

yàPanetta 
Co 1 Chair and CEO 

100 Campus Center, Building 86E � CSU Monterey Bay Seaside, CA 93955 � Phone 831-582-4200 � Fax 831-582-4082 
www.panettainstituue.org . email: infopanetrainstirute.org  



Shawn Anderson 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Leslie Procive 

Friday, June 13, 2014 2:22 PM 

ALL USERS 

FW: Farewell from Dr. Pinet 

Follow up 

Flagged 

Sent on behalf of Dr. Celine Pinet. 

Hello Everyone, 

I will be leaving Monterey Peninsula College for circumstances that are personal. It has been an absolute pleasure to 

serve at MPC and you have been a great team to work with. I will miss you more than words can tell. 

Monterey Peninsula College is dear to my heart. I value the diverse student population we serve and the hope and 

opportunities we provide. This diversity holds keys to the future of MPC. I have found at MPC a group of caring 

and giving staff, faculty, colleagues and friends, and wish for you a continued caring attitude for one another and for our 

students. I am grateful to have gotten to know our peninsula community, a community that so believes in what our 

college has to offer. This is precious to the long term future and identity of our institution. 

It will be a pleasure for me to share what I have experienced at Monterey Peninsula College with others and plan to 

continue to be an advocate for students and educational equity. My last day at Monterey Peninsula College will be June 

30, 2014. I have enjoyed every moment of my time at MPC and there are no words to express my thanks for your 

collaborative spirit. I wish you the best! 

Humbly yours, 

CØline Pinet, Ph.D. 

Accreditation Liaison Officer 

Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Monterey Peninsula College 

980 Fremont Street 

Monterey, CA 939404799 

(831) 646-4034 

cpinet@mpc.edu  



Shawn Anderson 

From: Shawn Anderson 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 3:00 PM 
To: ALL USERS 
Subject: 2014 MATE INTERNATIONAL ROV COMPETITION - JOIN US! 
Attachments: 2014_Invite.pdf 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

SENT ON BEHALF OF JILL ZANDE 

Hello all, 

Please see attached for information about the 2014 MATE international competition. We hope to see you 
there! If you can’t make it, please plan to tune in to the live videostream at www.marinetech.org . 

Good luck to all competing teams!!! 

Jill 

JutTZanc(e 
Co-PI, Associate Director, & Competition Coordinator, MATE Center 

Chair, Marine Technology Society-Monterey Bay section (see you at OCEANS 2016!) 
980 Fremont Street 
Monterey, CA 93940 
Ph (831) 646-3082 
Fax (831) 646-3080 
jzandemarinetechorg 
www.marinetech.org  

Youtube Channel: 
htto://www.voutube.com/matecenter  

Twitter account: 

http://twitter.com/matecenter  

Flickr Channel: 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/matecenter  

Jill Zande 
Co-PI, Associate Director, & Competition Coordinator, MATE Center 
Chair, Marine Technology Society-Monterey Bay section (see you at OCEANS 2016!) 
980 Fremont Street 
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Watch it LIVE June 26-28 at wwwmarinetech.org  

The Marine Advanced Technology Education (MATE) Center, the National Science Foundation, and the Marine 
Technology Society’s (MTS) ROV Committee invite you to our 13th Annual International Student ROV Competition. 

Sixty teams representing middle schools, high schools, home schools, after-school groups, community colleges, and 
universities from 18 different states and 13 different countries are scheduled to compete in this year’s event, which is 
being held June 26-28, 2014 at the Thunder Bay National Marine Sanctuary (TBNMS) in Alpena, Ml, USA. 

This year’s contest focuses on shipwrecks, science, and conservation in our National Marine Sanctuaries. Students 
will pilot their ROVs to explore and document an unknown shipwrcck, collect scientific samples, inventory invasive 
species, and remove trash and debris, among other tasks - all staged in the 80-foot diameter, 600,000 gallon tank at 
the TBNMS facility. 

Each year the competition challenges students to think of themselves as "entrepreneurs." Students are asked to form 
companies that design, build, and market their "product" as a way to gain a better understanding the breadth of real-
world business operations. Along the way, they learn how to manage a project, work as a team, think creatively, and 
problem-solve, which are all important 21St  century workplace skills. 

During the event, a panel of judges - professionals representing industry, science, government, education, and 
exploration - will evaluate the companies on their ability to effectively communicate their vehicles’ design and 
construction via technical reports, poster displays, and engineering evaluation interviews. 

The competition will also feature the Ocean Career Expo, organized by the MATE Center and its partners in the 
Centers for Ocean Sciences Education Excellence (COSEE). 

We encourage you to join us! You can also visit the MATE competition web site at www.marinetech.org  where a LIVE 
videostream (including scores, photos, and video clips) will be hosted during the event. 

Jill Zande 
MATE Center Associate Director & ROV Competition Coordinator 
(831) 646-3082 (work) 
jzandemarinetech.org  



Shawn Anderson 

From: 	 Shawn Anderson 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, June 17, 2014 2:52 PM 
To: 	 ALL USERS 
Subject: 	 Alumni Speaker’s Forum this Saturday June 21 
Attachments: 	 Speaker’s Forum Poster.pdf 

Follow Up Flag: 	 Follow up 
Flag Status: 	 Flagged 

SENT ON BEHALF OF BECCIE MICHAEL 

Dear MPC family, 

The MPC Alumni Committee will be hosting the 2" Alumni Speaker’s Forum on Saturday, June 21. Please see the 
attached flyer for details. Attendees will be treated to Henry’s BBQ followed by motivational conversation with locally-

grown NFL football coaches. 

The Foundation will be accepting advanced registration sales until 5pm on Thursday (click here to purchase: 

http://mpcfoundation.org/news-and-events/);  after which tickets can be purchased at the door beginning at 5pm until 
we sell out! 

We hope to see you there, 

E3eccie Michael 
Executive Director 

Ldonterey Peninsula College Foundation 
980 Fremont Street 
Monterey, CA 93940 
t. 831.655.5506 
f. 831.655.2627 
e. rmichael(impc.edu  

www.muc.edu/foundation  
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ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
MONtEREY PENINSULA COLLEGE 

presents 

.end IAlumni tSpeaker’s Forum I 

a conversation with 
reg PsOIthtSHIaS Own 

Ron Rivera 
National Football Coach sal the Vuas 
htati Cesosab, Carolina Panthers 

moderated by 

Jim Tunney 
Sunot Bowl Referee 

Norm Edwards 
Former kitari Csmth (Jaw York Bets and 
Kansas city CIflels, ESPN analyst 

June 21,2014 - 5:30 PM 
MPC Theatre 

Join us for an evening of conversation with Monterey Peninsula’s own Ron Rivera, Herm Edwards and moderated by 
Jim Tunney. We will start with a casual outdoor hamburger barbecue dinner where you will have a chance to meet Ron, 
Herm and Jim. Following the dinner in the MP( Theatre, Ron and Herm will discuss their experiences both on and off 
the field and how those experiences helped shape their values and lives as coaches in the NFL. 

Date: 	Saturday, June 21, 2014 

Location: 	Monterey Peninsula College Theatre 
Time: 	5:30 pm 
Admission: 	$50 per person 

For more information and reservations call the MPC Foundation Office at (831) 655-5507 

www.mpc.edu/foundation  

Sponsored by 

Monterey Herald 

1st Capital Bank 

Nat and Ld Agliano 
	

Louis and Katherine Cosentino 
	

Ordway Drug 
Joe Arancio 
	

Bill and Jahn Curtis 
	

Pacific Coast Orthopedic 
Armanosco Public Relations 

	
Cypress Coast Ford, Lincoln, Mercury! 

	
Pacific Valley Bank 

Bank of the West 
	

Bobby and Ken (Gazzi) Dillard 
	

Jerry Pfeiffer and Son Electric 
Barney Billed 
	

Dole Fresh Vegetables 
	

Luke and Victoria (Samora) Phillips 
William Breslan 
	

Jane and Gary Gaspersoo 
	

Portola Hotel & Spa 
Cannery Bow Company 
	

Lee and Bonnie Gutierrez 
	

Rubobank 
Tom and Catherine Cardinale 

	
Reese and Richard Kezirian 

	
The Shake Family 

Saland Gretchen Cardinale 
	

John and Ann Mahoney 
	

The Wharf Marketplace 
Cardinale Moving and Storage 

	
William C. McClintock 

Presented by the Monterey Peninsula College Alumni Association and the Monterey Peninsula College Foundation 

All proceeds to benefit the MPC Alumni Association Scholarship fund and student success. 



Shawn Anderson 

From: 	 Shawn Anderson 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, June 18, 2014 8:13 AM 
To: 	 ALL USERS 
Subject: 	 Farewell Celebration for Marty Johnson 
Attachments: 	 Martys Farewell.docx 

SENT ON BEHALF OF SUPERINTENDENT PRESIDENT, DR. WALT TRIBLEY 

Dear MPC: 

Please join us at a farewell celebration for our esteemed VP of Student Services, Mr. Marty Johnson, on Tuesday, June 

24th between 2:00 and 4:00pm. Please see the attached flyer for more information. 

We hope to see you there! 

Dr. T. 

Walt Tribley, Ph.D. 

Superintendent/President 

Monterey Peninsula College 

980 Fremont St. 

Monterey, CA 93940 

831-646-4060 



t1iYLiItttVt1W11iii 

thii1r�ui 1�i jfl i1t’iI]�t 

Tuesday, June 24, 2014 

Sam Karas Room, LTC 

Bring finger food, appetizer, salad, etc. to share. 

*Dona tions  for gifts... Checks can be dropped off with Sigrid at 

the VP Office. 



Shawn Anderson 

From: 	 Shawn Anderson 

Sent: 	 Monday, June 30, 2014 6:05 PM 
To: 	 ALL USERS 

Subject: 	 Youth Fund Grant Applications and Outcome Evaluation Reports due July 1, 2014 
Attachments: 	 YF-Guidelines and Application -7-1-13 (modified by MPC).doc 

[)ear MPC: 

Please see below for a reminder regarding the 2014-2015 Youth Fund Grant applications, which are due to the 
President’s Office by Tuesday, July 1, 2014. 

Also, if your program received a 2013-2014 Youth Fund Grant (please refer to the list of recipients in the May 19 "  e-
mail below), please remember to submit your completed Grant Outcome Evaluation Report to the President’s Office 

by Tuesday, July 1, 2014. Instructions for completing the report may be found in the attached Word document. The 
Monterey Peninsula Foundation will not consider any applications for 2014-2015 if they do not receive completed 

Grant Outcome Evaluation Reports from the previous year’s recipients, so adherence to this deadline is imperative�
and appreciated! 

Thank you! 

Best Regards, 

Shawn 

Shawn .Anderson 
Executive Assistant to Superintendent/President and the Governing Board 

Monterey Peninsula College 

980 Fremont Street 

Monterey, CA 93940 

sanderson@mpc.edu  

Phone: (831) 646-4272 

From: Shawn Anderson 
Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 4:17 PM 
To: ALL USERS 
Subject: FW: Youth Fund Grant Applications due July 1, 2014 

Dear MPC: 

Please see below for a reminder regarding Youth Fund Grant applications, which are due to the President’s 

Office by Tuesday, luIv 1, 2014. 

Thank you! 

Best  Regards, 

Shawn 



Shawn-Anderson 
Executive Assistant to Superintendent/President and the Governing Board 
Pvionterev Peninsula College 
980 Frernont Street 

Mon terev, CA 93940 
sanderson@rnpc.edu  
Phone: (831) 646-4272 

From: Shawn Anderson 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 7:18 PM 
To: ALL USERS 
Subject: Youth Fund Grant Applications due July 1, 2014 

Dear MPC: 

As many of you are aware, the Monterey Peninsula Foundation Youth Fund has previously awarded MPC 
with Youth Fund Grants in support of college programs. In 2013, MPC received $50,000 to support the 
following programs: 

1. Financial Services: Dan Searle Scholarships 
2. Athletics: Golf Program Funds, Fitness Equipment, and Women’s Softball Uniforms and Jackets 
3. Automotive Technology: MPC High School Automotive Skills Challenge Student Scholarships 
4. Computer Science and Information Systems: Bay Area Summer Internships 
5. TRiO Math Science: Upward Bound Aquarium/Point Lobos Trip 
6. Creative Arts: Scholarships to the CSU Summer Arts Program 
7. Cooperative Work Experience Education: Internship Awards 

All MPC faculty and staff are once again invited to submit Youth Fund Grant applications. The 2015 Youth 
Fund application and guidelines may be found in the attached Word document. 

Please note that Youth Fund Grant applications are due to the President’s Office by Tuesday, July 1, 2014. 
To be considered, all applications must be complete and submitted in the appropriate format. Once vetted by 
Dr. Tribley and the executive cabinet, selected applications will be submitted to the Monterey Peninsula 
Foundation. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you! 
Shawn 

Si2tcwm £l,uLe’toon 

Executive Assistant to Superintendent/President and the Governing Board 
Monterey Peninsula College 
980 Fremont Street 
Monterey, CA 93940 
sandcrson@mpc.edu  
Phone: (831) 646-4272 
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MONTEREY PENINSULA FOUNDATION 
YOUTH FUND 

1 Lower Ragsdale Drive 
Bldg. 3, Ste. 100 

MONTEREY 	 Monterey, California 93940 

PENINSULA 	 Tel: 831-649-1533 Fax: 831-649-1763 

EQ U N DAT f  N 	 www.rnontereypeninsulafoundation.org  

YOUTH FUND GRANT GUIDELINES AND APPLICATION FORM 

INTRODUCTION 

The Monterey Peninsula Foundation is a nonprofit organization that hosts the AT&T Pebble Beach National 

Pro-Am golf tournament in Pebble Beach, California and distributes the tournament’s proceeds to the 

community through our grant programs. Since 1937, the Monterey Peninsula Foundation has focused on 

making a significant contribution to the community. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR GRANT SEEKERS 

1. *Applications  for 2015 Youth Fund Grants are due to the Youth Fund Grant liaison at your college by 
July 1, 2014, MPC’s Youth Fund Grant liaison is Shawn Anderson, Executive Assistant to MPC’s 

Superintendent/President, Dr. Walt Tribley. 

The Youth Fund Grant Committee meets in April, August and November to review applications and make 
funding decisions. 

3. Since applicants should expect up to 60-90 days after submitting an application for determination of any 

funding, applications should be submitted a minimum of 60 days before an applicant hopes a grant 

application will be reviewed by the Youth Fund Grant Committee. 

4. Applicants should make every effort to ensure their application is complete - only complete applications 

from cligibic organizations will be considered for funding. 

GENERAL GUIDELINES 

The Monterey Peninsula Foundation Youth Fund is a youth-oriented fund formerly known as the AT&T 

Pebble Beach National Pro-Am Youth Fund. The Foundation’s principal source of funds is the AT&T Pebble 

Beach National Pro-Am, and the Youth Fund has awarded grants to selected youth-oriented organizations 

in Monterey, Santa Cruz and San Benito counties since 1954. Approximately 60-70 grants are awarded each 

year averaging about $7,500 each; grants range from $1,000 - 10,000; please note the maximum request 

amount is $10,000. Grant applicants must be a tax-exempt, 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organizations as 

determined by the Internal Revenue Service, or schools. The Youth Fund does not award grants to 

individuals or for salaries for teachers or school employees. The Youth Fund also requires that organizations 

submit a completed Grant Outcome Evaluation Report for a grant previously awarded by the Youth Fund or 

Foundation before a new grant application will be considered. *Grant  Outcome Evaluation Reports are due 
on the date established by your college. 

� Nonprofit organizations can apply once in a twelve-month period to either the Youth Fund or the 

Foundation for a grant, with the exception of public and private schools, colleges and universities 
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Public and private schools serving K-12 can apply more than once per year to the Youth Fund 

In general, schools within the same school district cannot be considered for a Youth Fund grant for 
the same external program 

Colleges and universities may apply separately to the Monterey Peninsula Foundation and the 
Youth Fund 

GRANT APPLICATION TIMING/PROCESS 

*Altho ugh the Youth Fund Grant Committee reviews grant applications throughout the year, you must 

meet the application deadlines established by your college. *Applications  for 2015 Youth Fund Grants are 
due to Shawn Anderson, MPC’s Executive Assistant to the Superintendent/President, by July 1, 2014. 

While the Youth Fund only awards grants to nonprofit organizations or schools, we do not request or need 

copies of the applicant’s 501(c)(3) ruling from the IRS that confirms nonprofit status; the Foundation staff 

confirms the nonprofit status of applicants through its due diligence process. 

After a complete (all submitted materials are current and complete according to the directions) grant 

application is received, the Foundation’s Youth Fund Grant Committee considers all applications scheduled 

for review. Staff may conduct site visits with the applicants or call the applicants with questions. A site visit 

or call by staff does not guarantee funding approval. If a grant application does not meet the criteria of the 

Youth Fund, the applicant will be notified immediately. Since applicants should expect up to 60-90 days 

after submitting an application for determination of any funding, applications should be submitted a 

minimum of 60 days before an applicant hopes a grant application will be reviewed by the Youth Fund 
Grant Committee. 

SCOPE AND TYPES OF GRANTS 

Geographic Funding Areas: Monterey, Santa Cruz and San Benito Counties in California. 

Types of Grants: the Youth Fund will consider funding requests for the following: 

� Special programs at public and charter schools that serve grades K-12 

� School equipment for needy youth at private schools that serve grades K-12 

� Special programs and/or supplies for youth organizations 

� Team uniforms and equipment for boys and girls (K-12) athletic teams (i.e. at schools, or Little 
League, Pop Warner Football league, etc.) 

� Scholarships or financial aid for Monterey County Community Colleges and four-year universities, 

and limited scholarships for needy students at the K-12 level 

� 	Equipment and supplies for organizations that support mentally and physically challenged children 

� Drug or alcohol counseling for youth 

� Music and art programs for youth (including youth symphony concerts, youth music festivals, youth 

theater groups, musical performances geared towards youth, and art classes for youth) 

� Instruments, uniforms, and equipment for youth orchestras and bands 

� General youth programs 

� Early childhood education programs 

� Sober Grad Night events (organized by school or PTA) 

The Youth Fund does not support salaries for teachers or school employees. 

*This information was modified by Shawn Anderson to reflect MPC’S Youth Fund Grant procedures. 



7/1/13 

GRANT APPLICATION CHECKLIST 

A grant application (printed on 8 1/2  x 11" paper, one-sided) should include all items listed below: 

U A completed Youth Fund Grant Application Form (two pages) 

Ii A summary of the proposal/project (one page maximum) including: 

O The specific purpose of the grant request 

O Community need or opportunities the project/program addresses 

O Project/program objectives 

O Anticipated outcomes 

U A detailed organization current annual budget (for the year reflected in the grant request), 

showing both income and expenses (not required for schools) 

U A detailed program/project budget (for the year reflected in the grant request), showing income 

and expenses for the program/project, and explaining how the funds requested in this application 
would be allocated 

U If needed, a completed Grant Outcome Evaluation Report for a grant previously awarded by the 
Foundation 

If the application is missing any of the above items, the applicant will be notified. 

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS 

Use standard typeface no smaller than 11 points 

Use 8 1/2 
  x 11" white paper only with 1" margins 

IZI Print your application single-sided 

t1 Collate the parts in the order listed on the checklist 

E1 Do not bind your application or put your application in a presentation folder 

Clip the application together with a single clip. Do not staple any portion of the application 

Faxed applications are not accepted 

Mailing address: 

Monterey Peninsula Foundation 

1 Lower Ragsdale Drive, Bldg. 3, Ste. 100 

Monterey, California 93940 

Information: Sarah Percoulis, Program Officer 

Tel: 831-649-1533 x222; E-mail: sp@montereypeninsulafoundation.org  
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MONTEREY PENINSULA FOUNDATION 
1 Lower Ragsdale Drive, Bldg. 3, Ste. 100 

" .Monterey, California 93940 

MONTEREY 	 Tel: 831-649-1533 Fax: 831-649-1763 

PENINSULA 	 www.rnontereypeninsulafoundation.org  

F 0 U N DAT 10 N 
GRANT OUTCOME EVALUATION REPORT 

The Monterey Peninsula Foundation requires that grantees submit a completed Grant Outcome Evaluation Report for any 

grants previously awarded by the Foundation or the Foundation’s Youth Fund before a new grant application will be 

considered. This report can be submitted online through SurveyMonkey at www.surveymonkey.com/s/mpf . We strongly 
encourage grantees to utilize SurveyMonkey to complete their reports. Grantees who prefer to submit a hard copy of the 
report should provide the information requested below. *All  grantees must submit their completed report to their Youth 
Fund Grant liaison. The liaison will submit all completed reports to the Monterey Peninsula Foundation. MPC’s Youth 
Fund Grant liaison is Shawn Anderson, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent/Pr esid ent.* 

*This information was modified by Shawn Anderson to reflect MPC’s Youth Fund Grant procedures. 

1. Organization Name: 

2. Contact information for questions regarding this report: 

a. Name: 

b. Title: 

c. Email: 

d. Telephone: 

3. Have you had a change of address since this grant was awarded? If yes, please provide the new address: 

4. My organization received this grant from: (choose one) 

U Monterey Peninsula Foundation 

U Monterey Peninsula Foundation Youth Fund 

5. This Outcome Evaluation Report is considered a: (choose one) 

U 	PrugrssRepor1 

U Final Report 

6. Amount of Grant: 

7. Date Grant Received: 

8. Purpose of Grant: 

9. List the major objectives of the grant (as indicated in your original grant application) and indicate the ways that 
they were achieved. 

10. If the grant did not achieve any of the objectives listed above, please explain. 

11. How many people were served during the grant period? 

12. Attach the original grant proposal budget and indicate ACTUAL INCOME AND ACTUAL SPENDING (and please 

include other funding sources received for the project/program). If the grant was for operating support, you need 

to submit your original organization budget with actual income and actual spending included. 

13. Are there any additional comments you would like to share? 

rd 
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MONTEREY PENINSULA FOUNDATION 
YOUTH FUND 

I Lower Ragsdale Drive 
Bldg. 3, Ste. 100 

MONTEREY Monterey, California 93940 
Tel: 831-649-1533 	Fax: 831-649-1763 

PENINSULA www.rnonterevneninsulafoundation. ore 
FOUNDATION 

YOUTH FUND GRANT APPLICATION FORM 

A grant application (printed on 8 1/2   x 11" paper, one-sided) should include all items listed below. Please indicate the 

items enclosed by marking the corresponding box. 

U This completed Youth Fund Grant Application Form (two pages) 

U A summary of the proposal/project (one page maximum) including: 

O The specific purpose of the grant request 

O Community need or opportunities the project/program addresses 

O Project/program objectives 

O Anticipated outcomes 

U A detailed organization current annual budget (for the year reflected in the grant request), showing both 

income and expenses (not required for schools) 

U A detailed program/project budget (for the year reflected in the grant request), showing income and expenses 
for the program/project, and explaining how the funds requested in this application would be allocated 

U If needed, a completed Grant Outcome Evaluation Report for a grant previously awarded by the Foundation 

If the application is missing any of the above items, the applicant will be notified. Faxed applications are not 
accepted. Please do not bind your application or put your application in a presentation folder. 

A. ORGANIZATION AND PROGRAM/PROJECT INFORMATION 

1. Legal organization name: 

3. Organization address: 

4. Telephone: 

6. Executive Director or principal officer (Name and Title): 

7. Contact for this proposal (Name and Title): 

8, Daytime telephone (cell phone): 

2. Date established: 

5. Fax: 

9. E-mail: 

10. Employees: # of Full-time 
	

U of Part-time 
	

U of Volunteers involved: 

11. Amount requested: 

5 
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12. Program/Project Name: 

13. Geographical area served by the program/project: 

14. Period grant will cover: 

B. ORGANIZATION OPERATIONS 

1. Fiscal year ending date (month and day): 

2. Total income from all sources for your most recently ended fiscal year: $ 

3. Total expenses for most recently ended fiscal year: $ 

4. List the three largest grants and/or financial donations received in your most recent fiscal year: (Donors 

who have requested anonymity may be listed as Anonymous): 

Name and Amount 

1. 

2. 

3. 

C. BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Please list the members of the Board of Directors and their principal affiliations/occupations (do not attach 
separate pages). 

D. ORGANIZATION AGREEMENT and SIGNATURE 

The organization hereby agrees that funds, if granted, will be used only for the purpose described above 

unless written approval from the Monterey Peninsula Foundation is received. 

Signature of Executive Director or authorized representative 

Title 
	

Date 

Monterey Peninsula Foundation 

1 Lower Ragsdale Drive, Bldg. 3, Ste. 100 

Monterey, CA 93940 

Information: Sarah Percoulis, Program Officer 

Tel: 831-649-1533 x222, Email: sp@montereypeninsulafoundation.org  

r;i 



Shawn Anderson 

From: 	 Vicki Nakamura 
Sent: 	 Thursday, July 03, 2014 5:13 PM 
To: 	 ALL USERS 
Subject: 	 MPCCD Special Board Meeting on July 8, 2014, 9:00 AM 

MPC’s Board of Trustees will hold a special board meeting on Tuesday, July 8, 2014, 9:00 AM, in the Leon Stutzman 

Room, Library & Technology Center, Monterey campus. The agenda can be accessed 

at: http://www.mpc.edu/GoverningBoard/I’ages/GoverningBoardAgendas.aspx.  



Shawn Anderson 

From: 	 Shawn Anderson 

Sent: 	 Friday, July 11, 2014 4:01 PM 

To: 	 ALL USERS 

Subject: 	 Passing of Former MPC Instructors Jeremy Hertzberg and Milton Bristow 

Attachments: 	 Obituary_JHertzberg.docx; Obituary_MBristow.docx 

SENT ON BEHALF OF SUPERINTENDENT/PRESIDENT WALT TRIBLEY 

Dear MPC, 

I regret to inform you that former MPC instructors Milton M. Bristow and Jeremy Ronald Hertzberg passed away in June 

of this year. More information regarding Mr. Bristow and Mr. Hertzberg may be found in the attached obituaries. 

Please keep their families and friends in your thoughts during this difficult time. 

Warmest Regards, 

Dr. T. 

Walt Tribley, Ph.D. 

Superintendent/President 

Monterey Peninsula College 

980 Fremont St. 

Monterey, CA 93940 

831-646-4060 

1 



THE HERALD 	July 4, 2014 

Milton M. Bristow (1929-2014) 

Mel Bristow passed away after a long illness. He was born in Eugene. OR and served in 
the Army during the Korean War. He earned BS and MS degrees at University of Oregon, and 
taught Oceanography and Geology at Monterey Peninsula College for many years. His famous 
field trips to Yosemite were aigllght for his students. Mel was a man of many interests, 
excelling in whatever he pursued from mushing dog sleds in Alaska to playing and teaching 
polo. He especially enjoyed flying with friends somewhere for lunch in his Cessna 180. 
He is survived by his wife, Mary; step-daughter, Jen Ortiz; sons. Steve Bristow and Milt 
Bristow: and daughters, Dana Prevost and Laurie Smith; three grandchildren, Connor, Duncan. 
and Stacey; and one great-grandchild, Trevor. 

A private celebration of his life will he held at a later date. Memorial contributions are suggested 
to Hospice of the Central Coast, VNA Adult Day Service Center, or a charity of ones choice 



THE HERALD 	June 21, 2014 

Jeremy Ronald Hertzberg (1967-2014) 

Jeremy Ronald Hertzberg, 46. passed suddenly from this lilŁ Friday, June 13, 2014. He was born 
June 21. 1967,   in Portland, Oregon to Terry and Rina Beverly Altman Hertzberg. 
Jeremy lived in Monterey County most of his life, graduating from Monterey 1-ugh School and 
California State University, Chico. He was currently pursuing his Masters Degree through the 
University of Wisconsin. 

A computer engineer with a passion for robotics, he had worked at Monterey Peninsula College 
as an adjunct professor and a lab tech. Most recently, he worked with the Marine Advanced 
Technology Education Center at MPC. as an ROV technician and teaching underwater 
robotics. He was also active in the Society for Creative Anachronism, where he had achieved the 
rank of Pelican. He loved to teach others everything he learned about the arts and technology of 
the medieval and Renaissance eras. He was a talented bronze caster. making replicas of medieval 
jewelry and pieces from original designs. Jeremy was a true teacher, being intelligent, kind, and 
infinitely patient; and he had a true love and understanding of everything he taught. 

Jeremy is survived by his wife of 13 years. Catherine Grass Hertzberg; his parents, David and 
Rina Kempton of Seaside; two sisters, Michaela (Andrew) O’Brien of Prunedale, and Aaron 
(Tracy) Skelton of Gresharn. Oregon; and four nieces, a nephew, a great-nephew; an aunt and 
uncle. Elaine and Daniel Schwartz; and three cousins. He was predeceased by his biological 
father. Terry. He will also be greatly missed by many friends and family of the heart. 
A celebration of life will be held Saturday, July 19, 2014 from 1:00 to 5:00 PM at the Monterey 
Institute for Research in Astronomy (MIRA), on the corner of 2nd Ave. atid 8Lh Si.. Marina. 
CA. 
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A World Cup wish: Salinas teen wins trip 
J’v1ahe-A.Wish grants birthday gift to Ruben Rubio-Reyes 
By lam Lede 

Ruben Rubio-Re yes is celebrating his 19th birthday by fulfilling a lifelong dream. He is going to 

the World Cup in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. and it isn’t costing him a dime. 

given the trip through Make-A-Wish Greater Bay Area, which grants The Salinas teenager was  

requests by young people battling diseases. 

Rubio-Reyes, who has leukemia, made his wish a year ago and found out in November that it 

had been granted. 

"It’s a pretty awesome birthday gift, actually,  he said Thursday. 

The 2013 Alvarez High School graduate was diagnosed with acute lymphoblastic leukemia when 

he was 15. The diagnosis hit him hard. He was playing soccer for Alvarez and had to stop all 

physical activity while undergoing treatment. 

"I was way younger and didn’t have much understanding of why" it was happening, he said. 

"I was in a state of depression for a while. Waking up sick every day. it did get me down for a 

while . . . I was pretty bummed out in the beginning." 

Through chemotherapy, blood transfusions, lumbar punctures and lots of prayers and support. 

Rubio-Reyes has all but beaten the disease in three years. He has been in remission for 20 

months and has five more months of weekly chemotherapy treatments to go. ’So I’m kind of 

almost done," he said. 

His successful treatment allowed him to attend Monterey Peninsula College, where this year he 

completed training to become an emergency medical technician. He has one more test to pass 

before he can obtain his national registry card, apply for an EMT card, then seek employment. 

Rubio-Reyes plans to work as an EMT for a time and continue in the medical field. He hasn’t 

decided what else he will pursue but is considering nursing. 

He spent Thursday watching the opening game of the World Cup on TV. Brazil defeated Croatia 
3-1. 



"They’re (Brazil) like the big powerhouse in soccer. he said. "It’s (the World Cup) every four 

years, so I anxiously await it. Its a pretty big event." 

The trip will mark Ruhio-Reyes’s first international journey. Traveling with him will he his 

father. Ruben Rubio-Tirado. a machine operator for Taylor Farms. 

"It’s been his dream ever since he was a little boy and now he’s able to do it." Rubio-Tirado said. 

He said his mother, Carolina Reyes, also a Taylor Farms employee, is happy about the trip. 

"She’s pretty excited for me." he said. "She really wants me to have fun." 

He credits his mother as being his biggest supporter through his illness. 

"My morn. she’s been like helping me with everything that goes on. Iii need something, she’s 

always there." 

The son and father will attend two World Cup games: Iran vs. Nigeria on Monday and Honduras 

vs. Ecuador on Friday, both at the World Cup Stadium in Curitiba. They also will visit the FIFA 

Fan Fest. go on a sightseeing tour and participate in other activities. 

Ruben-Reyes said he’s rooting for Honduras but doesn’t have a favorite in the Iran-Nigeria 

match. 

Make-A-Wish Greater Bay Area, which is celebrating its 30th year, grants more than 300 wishes 

annually, with more than 6,000 to date. It is one of the largest chapters in the United States, and 

its territory includes 17 Northern California counties, including Monterey, Santa Cruz and San 

Benito. 

Ruben-Reyes is among nearly 40 individuals from throughout the U.S. granted a trip to the 

World Cup by Make-A-Wish chapters. He is grateful for the opportunity. 

"Everyone I know has made great efforts to be there for me throughout my illness," he said. "But 

in receiving a wish, I feel like I am giving them a little something positive to look forward to as 

well." 

Anyone can suggest a child for a wish. For more information or to refer a child for a wish, call 

415-982-9474 or see www.SF.Wish.org . 
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Rivera, Edwards to speak at MPC 
By John DCT’ine 

Carolina Panthers head coach Ron Rivera and former Jets and Chiefs head coach and current 

FSPN analyst 1-lerm Edwards will speak on June 21 at 5:30 p.m. at the second Alumni Speakers 

Forum at the MPC Theatre. 

Rivera. the NFL Coach of the Year last season, and Edwards will share their experiences on and 

off the playing field. The event will be moderated by former NFL official Jim Tunney. 

Rivera, who begins his fourth year as the Panthers head coach, spent nine seasons as a linebacker 

with the Bears, earning a Super Bowl ring in 1984.   

Edwards played nine seasons with the Eagles and is the teams second all-time interception 

leader. 1-Ic spent eight years as an NFL head coach. 

For reservations, call 655-5507 or see www.mpc.edu/foundation.  
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Jeremy Ronald Hertzberg (1967-2014) 

Jeremy Ronald lTertzberg, 46, passed suddenly from this life Friday, June 13, 2014. He was born 
June 21. 1967,   in Portland, Oregon to Terry and Rina Beverly Altman Hertzberg. 
Jeremy lived in Monterey County most of his life, graduating from Monterey High School and 
California State University, Chico. He was currently pursuing his Masters Degree through the 
University of Wisconsin. 

A computer engineer with a passion for robotics, he had worked at Monterey Peninsula College 
as an adjunct professor and a lab tech. Most recently, he worked with the Marine Advanced 
Technology Education Center at MPC. as an ROV technician and teaching underwater 
robotics. He was also active in the Society for Creative Anachronism. where he had achieved the 
rank of Pelican. He loved to teach others everything he learned about the arts and technology of 
the medieval and Renaissance eras. He was a talented bronze caster. making replicas of medieval 
Jewelry and pieces from original designs. Jeremy was a true teacher, being intelligent, kind, and 
infinitely patient; and he had a true love and understanding of everything he taught. 

Jeremy  is survived by his wife of 13 years, Catherine Grass Hertzberg; his parents. David and 
Rina Kempton of Seaside; two sisters, Michaela (Andrew) O’Brien of Prunedale, and Aaron 
(Tracy) Skelton of Gresham, Oregon; and four nieces, a nephew, a great-nephew; an aunt and 
uncle. Elaine and Daniel Schwartz; and three cousins. I-Ic was predeceased by his biological 
father, Terry. He will also he greatly missed by many friends and "family of the heart.’ 
A celebration of life will be held Saturday, July 19, 2014 from 1:00 to 5:00 PM at the Monterey 
Institute for Research in Astronomy (MERA). on [he corner of 2nd Ave. and 8th St., Marina. 
CA. 



THE HERALD 	June 23, 2014 

From camper to coach at Johnson-Toney Football Camp 
Former Seaside High player gets chance to teach at camp 
By John Devine 

The energy. enthusiasm and emotion. It wasn’t an act. 

That’s how Kordell Reed learned the game as a camper over the past 10 years at the Johnson-

Toney Football Camp. 

The constant encouragement by the recent Seaside 1-ugh graduate 	turned camp coach 	got 

contagious on the Monterey Peninsula College football field Monday. 

"It’s coming from the heart," said Reed, now a freshman receiver at MPC. "I want to give 

something back. This camp has been a part of my summer for 10 years. 

Reed is not the only former camper turned coach at the annual four-day event, formerly known 

as the I-Term Edwards Football Camp. 

Yet, Reed was clearly on an adrenaline rush, bouncing around as kids gravitated toward his 

energy on the plush synthetic surface at MPC. 

More than 400 kids ages 7-17 were at Monday’s opening day, all of them wearing gray shirts and 

shorts. They all also seemed eager tolearn the game 

"This camp shaped me into the athlete I am today," Reed said. ’It gave knowledge that I would 

not have found anywhere else. It gave me values - values that I carry with mc today." 

Reed made an effort to single out each kid he was working with, either vocally or with high fives 

and chest bumps. 

With it came big smiles from campers catching passes or doing drills. Reed was teaching the 

game. yet with a mannerism that got the attention of coordinator Ron Johnson. 

"Did you see Kordeli over there?" said Johnson. a former Eagles receiver who has been a part of 

the camp since its inception. "We want the camp to go beyond the game." 

Johnson, who speaks softly, could be heard over the wind as he spoke to the group before 

breaking them into teams based on age. 



’Learning to become a leader is learning to follow," Johnson said. "WC have kids from as far 

south as Greenfield here today. Make a friend or two, work as a team and make good decisions." 

Reed has become one of those leaders. His dream is still alive as he will play college football. I-Ic 

never forgot the tutelage or wisdom he received as a camper. 

"You drop a pass, so what?" Evans said. "We will learn to catch it. This camp is about teaching 

in a positive environment. Encouragement is important. So is having fun. I’m having a blast." 

So was Reed’s former Seaside teammate Chris Evans, who was The Heralds Player of the Year 

this past season in basketball. 

"Without this camp, my life may have gone in a different direction," Evans said. "I met a lot of 

my friends here. I learned the game. The lessons I learned, I’ve taken and utilized in my life." 

Some of that included football for the former quarterback/defensive back. 

While basketball is the sport Evans is leaning toward playing this season at MPC, he was on the 

field, teaching kids how to throw passes, an art he learned through the camp. 

What this camp showed me was how to play as a team with kids from all walks of life," Evans 

said. "I wanted to pass along the leadership skills it provided me." 

Evans. 18, was 7 years old when he took part in his first camp. Four of his closest friends he met 

at the camp are now all working together as coaches. 

"What we’re seeing is campers coming back to coach, Johnson said. it adds credibility to what 

we are trying to teach, understanding the importance of wanting to give back to your 

community. "  

While the camp ’s reputation includes a sprinkling of players currently in the NFL, Johnson looks 

at those that return as the ones providing a glimpse of the �future. 

"I think it shows that what we’re trying to teach at this camp still works," Johnson said. "It is not 

just about football. It never has been. Football can be a tool to teach life lessons. You have to be 

credible on the field and in life." 

Reed’s energetic attitude was reminiscent of former Pacific Grove coach Buck Roggeman. who 

also serves as a camp coach, as well as former camper and Weber State receiver Li Walker. 

another camp coach, 

A coincidence? 

"This camp was an important part of my life," Reed said. "It carries a lot of value for me. "  

John Dc vine can be reached at 646-4405. 
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Football camp instruction priceless for kids 

John Derine 

I keep hearing its a football camp held primarily to expose kids to the game in a playful manner, 

in a positive environment, without the physical prowess. 

That’s true. There were close to 500 kids running around this week at the Johnson-Toney 

Football Camp that have not hit their teenage years. 

But it doesn’t mean the learning curve stops as you get older. That was evident in the afternoon 

when 50-plus high school players showed up to pick up a tip or two without it costing them a 

dime. 

The camp has always been about using football as a forum to apply in life, building character 

while learning to respect the stranger from another school on the field next to you. But the 

instruction provided by a cast of coaches is priceless. 

This is a camp which current Tampa Bay linebacker Mason Foster and Bears rookie quarterback 

David Fales participated in as high school athletes. It also sees numerous former participants 

return to help run a camp that obviously left an impression in their lives. 

No, you’re not going to see college recruiters hanging around the camp. That’s never been what 

this event has been about. But that hasn’t kept hundreds of former campers from playing college 

football. 

Egos are left behind before players walk onto the field. What’s wrong with learning the game and 

having fun at the same time? And no one is too old to pick up a pointer or two. 

This is a free, four-clay camp 	in most kids’ backyard, on the plush grounds of Monterey 
Peninsula College. 

You’re not cramming to learn a playbook. Instead, simple subjects like footwork for a 

quarterback, or when to cut on your route and proper position for a lineman are being taught. 

Don’t get me wrong. It’s competitive. Just watch the 7-on-7 scrimmages. 

With the high school players’ portion of the camp being separate from the younger kids, it’s given 

them more of a pro-like experience. 



The values of the camp haven’t changed. Yet, giving the high school players their own forum has 

given them a bigger stage to enhance their skills while not sacrificing any time to the prep 

players of tomorrow. 

This is one of the best things going on in Monterey County, started some 20-plus years ago by a 

cast of local players in the NFL. 

Two of the holdovers from that initial camp in the late 1980s are Ron Johnson and Anthony 

Toney. It seems fitting that their names are now tagged to it. 

Both played for the Philadelphia Eagles along with Herm Edwards, who made this camp 

something special before handing the keys to Johnson and Toney four years ago. 

Johnson is quiet and unassuming. Toney never liked the limelight, even when he was winning 

Central Coast Section 400-meter titles at North Salinas or blowing up a defender with a block on 

Monday Night Football. 

Humility works at all levels. Its the perfect remedy for a camp that exposes some kids to the 

game for the first time as well as adding another wrinkle to an experienced players  armor. 

There was talk a few years back of limiting the number of campers. Not happening. No one is 

ever going to get turned away. 

This camp has become a summer highlight for some kids. Friends are made. Values are gained. 

While the younger kids are in awe, the older ones are putting family vacations on hold. 

The formula works. 

Too often athletes who reach the pinnacle of playing professional sports forget their roots. where 

they got their start, who helped provide them a link. 

Johnson and Toney are throwbacks - 20-plus years removed from the game - yet they still 

provide values during the four-day camp that last a lifetime. 

John Devine can he reached al 646-1405. 
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In spite of cuts, MPC still deficit spending 
Even after S1.8 million in cuts, college still deficit spending 
By Claudia MelØndez Salinas 

In spite of financial cuts throughout Monterey Peninsula College last year, administrators are still 

at least a year away from closing the schools budget gap. 

Administrators were able to cut $1.8 million in an attempt to bridge a $2.5 million structural 

deficit. The cuts were achieved through retirement incentives, the layoff of five and a half full-

time equivalent employees - including technicians from the theater department, and the 

restructuring of the tutoring center. 

But MPC also saw an increase of $1 million in expenses 	some through contractual increases 

for staff’. Thus the net reduction of the structural deficit is about $700,000, said C I ail Davis.  

interim vice president of administrative services. 

Which means that administrators are still looking to cut $1.8 million for the 2015-16 budget. 

This year, the gap is being filled by borrowing from the colleges self-insurance fund. 

"The hoard has made it clear to the president of the college that a year from now when we 

propose a tentative budget, they expect us to do so without any structural deficit," Davis said. 

"We’ll continue to negotiate, we’ll continue to look at various categories of expenses the college 

has and do the necessary repositioning so the college expenses are supported by ongoing college 

revenues." 

And the college’s largest expenses come from salaries and benefits 

Mark Clements. outgoing president of the MPC Faculty Association, said the teachers had 

already agreed in principle on some medical benefits cuts that would have saved the college 

$500,000, but that some miscommunication along the way tainted the process and the teachers 

backpedaled. If there are to he concessions from the teachers they’re most likely to come from 

benefits, he said. 

But teachers also want more money. 

"We’re looking at savings in benefits, but we’re also looking for a salary increase." he said. "We 

have not had an increase since 2007. We’re being asked for larger teaching loads, but still we 

have not had a salary increase. Seventeen faculty have left in the last five years, we can’t get 



faculty to come to MPC because the cost of living is too high and the pay too low. Salary is a NO 
i ssue.  

College President Waiter Tribley is also negotiating with the unions to restructure the Early 

Childhood Education program into a lab  school.’ Instead of employing four full-time teachers 

and four part-time teachers, the lab would employ two full-time "lab managers." playground 

assistants. and presumably. students who would need experience and would get it with the 

internship. 

The Early Childhood Education Program will remain as is for the upcoming year. with the 

intention of moving into the new model on July 1, 201 5, Tribley said. 

"The new lab school will allow the district to scale up our Early Childhood Education Program 

and double the number of children we care for in the center." Tribley wrote in an email. "The lab 

school will be financially sustainable and scaleable." 

MPC has not recovered from California’s financial downturn and a series of legislative changes 

that affected its bottom line. Rules for the California community colleges have changed to put an 

emphasis on training for college and careers, which leaves out life enrichment classes, now no 

longer subsidized by the state. Life-long learners comprised about 24 percent of MPC full-time 

equivalent students in 2009. 

Administrators had avoided deep cuts since then by using one-time funds to cover ongoing 

expenses. Trustees have signaled their desire to eliminate deficit spending as soon as possible. 

"We know we can get out of this budget problem if we get more students, that’s our big push." 

said Board Prcsidcnt Charles Brown. MPC President Walter Tribley "is doing a great job of 

trying to manage the budget, he’s only been here for one and a half years. The college itself, the 

faculty, the classified, they’re tightening their belts as much they can. Hopefully we’ll meet (the 

target) in the next year. Dr. Tribley is trying to get a formula to cut across the board evenly, but 

our expectation is to have it close enough to he balanced by next year." 

(7aiidia PvlelØnclez Salinas can be reached at 753-6755. 
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Milton M. Bristow (1929-2014) 

Mel Bristow passed away after a long illness. He was born in Eugene. OR and served in 
the Army during the Korean War. He earned BS and MS degrees at University of Oregon, and 
taught Oceanography and Geology at Monterey Peninsula College for many years. His famous 
field trips to Yosemite were a highlight for his students. Mel was a man of many interests, 
excelling in whatever he pursued from nmshing dog sleds in Alaska to playing and teaching 
polo. He especially enjoyed flying with friends somewhere for lunch in his Cessna 180. 
He is survived by his wife, Mary; step-daughter, Jen Ortiz sons. Steve Bristow and Milt 
Bristow: and daughters, Dana Prevost and Laurie Smith; three grandchildren, Connor, Duncan. 
and Stacey; and one great-grandchild, Trevor. 

A private celebration of his life will he held at a later date. Memorial contributions are suggested 
to Hospice of the Central Coast VNA Adult Day Service Center, or a charity of ones choice 


